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Dredging works at Marsaxlokk Bay 
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that dredging works will 

start, with immediate effect, at Marsaxlokk Bay. 

 

The dipper dredger AVE CAESAR will be carrying out the dredging works centered on the 

following position: 
 
  Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 
 
  35º 49’.300    014º 32’.250 
 
The dredged material will be loaded on the hopper barges PAULUS and SAN PAOLO and 

carried to the spoil ground off Valletta for dumping in the following position: 
   

Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 
 
  35º 55’.100    014º 34’.000 
 
 
Mariners are warned to proceed with caution and slow speed and to give the dipper dredger Ave 

Caesar and the hopper barges Paulus and San Paolo a wide berth. 

 

Mariners are instructed to comply with any instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 

VTS) on VHF channel 12 and Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on VHF channels 14. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart  36, 177, 2537 and 2538  


